
Dear Student,   
We want you to know that Futura Career Institute has been working hard to 
provide assistance to students who face serious financial hardship as a result of the 
coronavirus pandemic. I am pleased to inform you that you will be receiving a 
grant through the Federal Coronavirus Aid, Relief, & Economic Security (CARES) 
Act. I hope that these funds are helpful in these trying times. 

Futura Career Institute received these funds from the U.S. Department of 
Education to provide emergency grants to support students due to the coronavirus 
emergency. The funds may be used for expenses related to the disruption of 
campus operations due to the COVID-19 pandemic. 

The amount of your grant will vary depending on several factors that we used in 
determining how the funds will be distributed such as: 

 Were enrolled in a face-to-face program as of March 13, 2020. 
 Filed a FAFSA for the 2019-20 academic year,  
 Met all eligibility criteria for federal Title IV financial aid programs. 

 
You do not need to do anything to receive your Emergency CARES Act grant. A 
financial aid officer will contact you to distribute the funds through a check.  

 

For questions about the CARES Act grant program, please refer to 
https://www2.ed.gov/about/offices/list/ope/caresact.html or contact our offices for 
further information.   Sincerely   James Cohen President  


